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Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 E. Board St 
Columbus, OH 43215 
contactOPSB@puc.state.oh.us 

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board, 

I am writing in reference to the proposed gas transmission line by Duke 
Energy (OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX). 

It is an outrage that Duke is considering placing a high volume high pressure 
gas transmission pipeline in the middle of urban, heavy populated areas. 
This gas transmission line will have a very high pressure of 720 psi. Should 
there be an accident, the outcome will be catastrophic. The destruction zone 
will be --l 800ft around an accident. 

The danger and threat from an accident is too great (i.e. the explosion in California 
and Pennsylvania). The risk to our children, home, schools, hospitals, first 
responders, churches is too great to justify this experiment of Duke Energy. 
Vital services would be compromised and there has been no assessment of the 
storm water impact in our communities. 

Please help us and say no to the Central Corridor Gas Pipeline Extension project. 
We stand firmly opposed to this proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Diann Harper 
3210 Patrisal Court 
Amberly Village 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45236 
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